
Dear Members,  

 

efforts put in by SBHREA and SBRA have finally been yielded results. The Corporate Office of SBI has 

instructed all the circles to pay the stagnation increment for all eligible officers who have been 

retired between 01-11-2012 to 30-04-2015 under X Bi-partite  Settlement. As per the reliable 

information we came to know that about 90 Officers retired between 01-11-2012 and 30-04-2015 

are eligible for the stagnation increment. Basing on the HRMS information, the PPG Department of 

Amaravati will be getting the increment sanctioned from the Corporate Office. After completing the 

regular formalities the payment arrears will be made by the bank. In all probabilities the arrears will 

be paid along with September, 2022 pension. 

 

We express our thanks to all the officials at all levels who are involved and viewed positively our 

request with regard to the stagnation increment. 

 

Yours Comradely, 

 

 

M. Chakrapani, 

President, SBHREA, 

Hyderabad 


